
Should "immediate" and "longer-term" result indicators be reported
annually?  

Values for all common immediate result indicators, which cover all participants, should be reported annually in
the AIR. The common longer-term result indicators, which cover only a representative sample of participants,
have to be reported only twice: in the 2018 AIR (to be submitted in 2019) and the final report (to be submitted in
2025).

The requirements for YEI result indicators are different in that both immediate and longer-term results are to be
reported annually.

Technical assistance priorities are not required to report on common indicators.
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